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Road Works – The Coast Road, Skennars Head 
(south of Pat Morton Lookout) 

 
Ballina Shire Council will be reconstructing part of The Coast Road at Skennars Head, south of Pat 
Morton Lookout. 
 
These works will commence Wednesday 10 June 2020 and are expected to be completed by the 
end of June (weather permitting). 
 
To minimise the impact to motorists, Council will have traffic control in place to direct traffic along 
The Coast Road. 
 
There may be delays travelling along this route, motorists are advised to allow extra travelling time.  
 
For more information visit myroadinfo.com.au or telephone Ballina Shire Council on  
1300 864 444. 
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